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930 Vanderpool Road ● Vilas, NC 28692 ● voice: 828-297-2781 ● fax: 828-297-1311

www.watauga.k12.nc.us/cc
January 26, 2006

Dear Cove Creek Community,

My name is Nina Zanjani and I am the new Community Outreach Coordinator for Cove Creek School. I am thrilled to be here and look forward to meeting you!  Currently, I am organizing a storytelling project with the Title 1 teacher, Ms. Amanda Burleson in conjunction with Appalachian State University.  

I would like to personally invite you and your child(ren) to participate in this exciting project which will span ten weeks providing you with a published story about one of your family’s “heirlooms,” photographs or cherished stories—you need to bring your item to the first meeting.  Using what you bring, you will work with your child(ren) along with an ASU student teacher in the computer lab to compile a story about something that pertains to your family’s history.  

The project will begin Thursday, February 9, 2006 and will continue until April.  You will need to participate for the entire length of the program.  The project will take place on Thursday evenings from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. with a 30 minute dinner break (food will be provided by the school).  

I hope you will consider being a part of this project to make an authentic piece of your family’s history last for generations to come.  Please complete the form and return to your child’s teacher.  If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me or Ms. Burleson at your convenience.  

Thank you,

Nina Zanjani






Amanda Burleson


Community Outreach Coordinator



Title 1 Literacy Specialist

zanjanin@watauga.k12.nc.us




burlesa@watauga.k12.nc.us






---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please return this form by February 2, 2006

_______  Yes we would like to participate in the family storytelling workshop.

Student Name:_______________________  Number where we can contact you:___________________

Homeroom Teacher: ____________________________________

